Bret Cochrun

838 SW Filbert St
McMinnville, Or 97128
(503) 560-6230

bret.cochrun@sheridan.k12.or.us
April 19, 2013

A] Grauer
Superintendent
Sheridan School District
435 S Bridge St
Sheridan Or. 97378

Dear A] Grauer and Sheridan School Board,

I regret to inform you of my resignation as an employee of Sheridan School District.
Three years ago [ was issued a Conditional Assignment Permit (CAP) to teach
Spanish while I sought Highly Qualification status from the state. After failed
attempts to accomplish this, my CAP has expired and [ must face the realization that
it is time for me to move on.

On a side note I would like to express how much I have enjoyed working for the
district and the friendships [ have created with my colleagues. Having grown up in
the community it makes it important for me to stress this because I will still be a
face in the crowd at athletic events and I hope the feeling was mutual from the
district. Thank you for your patience and the multiple opportunities you gave me to
try and accomplish my HQ status. [ wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Bret Cochrun



